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Comments: I wholeheartedly support this project.  Responsible forest mgmt must be accomplished and  has

been sorely lacking for the last decade or more!  It is an undisputed fact that all species of animals flourish and

thrive in an environment where new growth is present. Our taxpayer funded forests are for all of us / 'We The

People', not just a select few who take a hands-off approach to everything related to interaction with our forests.

We already have vast areas of designated 'Wilderness' for that very reason. I encourage more, many more,

projects as these be started immediately, and in a parallel effort, lawsuits filed against those organizations

standing in the way of said projects. These environmental groups, acting in a cult like fashion, must be held

accountable for their actions, putting life, limb and the pursuit of happiness, for the general welfare of all of us in

jeopardy! Let these lawsuits advance all the way to the SCOTUS for final disposition.


